
  Call for Nominations – September 2017 
Multiple Positions Available 
Council on Chiropractic Education Australasia Limited 
ABN 91 168 760 067 
 

Closing date 13 October 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The CCEA is seeking nominations for a number of available positions across the CCEA Board of 
Directors and expert committees. The terms of several Board and Committee members are 
due to expire in October 2017. Appointments to the vacant positions will therefore be 
considered at the next CCEA Council meeting to be held on 29 October 2017, in accordance 
with CCEA policy. 
 

CCEA currently has nine (9) vacancies to be filled from October 2017 for a period of three 
years duration. Positions are currently available in the following categories: 
 
Board of Directors 

• Candidate from another regulated health profession 

Accreditation Committee 
• Full time practicing chiropractor 
• Senior academic currently employed in chiropractic programs in Australia or New 

Zealand 
• Candidate with appropriate knowledge, experience and/or involvement in accreditation 

procedures (Chiropractor or non-Chiropractor) 
• A community member whose primary experience is as a health consumer 

Chiropractic Overseas Assessment Committee 
• Candidate with appropriate knowledge, experience and/or involvement in assessment 

procedures (Chiropractor or non-Chiropractor) 
 

This call for nominations will be circulated to members and stakeholders (as per CCEA policy) 
and may be forwarded to any person meeting the criteria who has an interest in the role.  
 
Application process 
Candidates must provide: 
 
• A current Curriculum Vitae (CV) (no more than 3 pages long, submitted as a Word document) 
• Completed Candidate Profile Form 
 
To access the Candidate Profile Form and to obtain further information regarding the Board of 
Directors and each expert committee please visit the CCEA Website at 
http:/www.ccea.com.au/index.php/about/nominations. 
 
The completed application is to be submitted to: 
 
Rachel Adkins 
Acting Executive Officer 
Council on Chiropractic Education Australasia Limited 
Via email to:  executive.officer@ccea.com.au 
Applications close on Friday 13 October 2017. 
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